From: Hartigan, Suzanne [mailto:Suzanne.Hartigan@leeds.gov.uk]

On Behalf Of Blake, Cllr Judith Sent: 17 March 2016 11:26

Subject: South Bank Leeds call for ideas and new website

Dear all,

Today Leeds City Council has announced a 'call for ideas' on South Bank Leeds and launched the new website www.southbankleeds.co.uk

We welcome your ideas and thoughts about the area – one of Europe's largest regeneration areas, and the site for the HS2 Yorkshire Hub – as we move into the final stages of developing a masterplan. We are keen to encourage early visible improvements to add to the huge educational investment being made in the two colleges, free school and University Technical College, ideas to capitalise on the catalytic effect of Burberry's arrival and the HS2 station, connections to nearby communities, liveability and shouting loudly about this brilliant opportunity to shape the city!

Please share your views by email to <a href="mailto:southbank@leeds.gov.uk">southbank@leeds.gov.uk</a> or contact us directly to arrange a conversation.

The South Bank Leeds website has been commissioned by the council and built by an agency based in South Bank. The website has launched in beta / test mode, and we welcome any comments or feedback. It will be developed further to promote this fantastic area, and we welcome your support and input to ensure it showcases the developments, innovation and inspiration already happening on South Bank, as well as keeping pace with the exciting plans in place for the future. Please share news, case studies, images and ideas with us for the site through southbank@leeds.gov.uk

Best wishes.

Judith

Councillor Judith Blake Leader of Leeds City Council Middleton Park Ward Councillor 4<sup>th</sup> floor Civic Hall Leeds LS1 1UR

Tel: 0113 2477761

Email: judith.blake@leeds.gov.uk